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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, August 1, 2013 

 

County Road To Close for Roadway Repair 

 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will be repairing a failed 

section of pavement along County Road 70 between County Road 4 and State 

Route 235 with a scheduled starting date of Tuesday 08/06/2013.  The work will 

require that the road remain closed through the duration of the project.  An 

overnight closure may be required   Scheduling is subject to weather conditions. 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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